J Irving Ranc_h Water Dist_rict
Construction Notice

Rehabilitation of IRWD Well 2 in Lillie King Park

Background

Well 2 is an existing Irvine Ranch Water District (IRWD) water well located at the edge of Lillie
King Park at 500 W. Alton in Santa Ana. This well, which is part of the District’s drinking water
system, requires rehabilitation due to decreased production.

Project Description

This project will rehabilitate the well in the same location. Construction, which includes the use
of a rig, will bail and surge the well and perform chemical cleaning. After the well is
rehabilitated, a temporary test pump will be installed to develop the well and to perform
testing. Construction on the well is anticipated to last approximately two months. Construction
fencing will be installed around the perimeter of the work area. All construction equipment will
be located within the fenced area. When completed, water will be pumped from this well,
treated and used for drinking water throughout the IRWD service area.

Work Hours and Project Schedule

Typical work hours will be 7 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. The only 24-hour work will be during the testing
of the well with the pump. The 24-hour work will only occur over a one to two day period. The
contractor plans to mobilize to the site in late October 2013, and work is anticipated to
continue through January 2014.

Questions

Questions may be directed to Shannon Reed or Cheryl Kelly of the IRWD Public Affairs
Department at (949) 453-5500 from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday-Thursday and alternating
Fridays. All after-hour questions should be directed to IRWD’s service line at (949) 453-5300.
We apologize for any inconvenience this project may cause and thank you in advance for your

patience.



